
boysandgirls.org/great-futures-fair

Grace Bettendorf — Annual Fund Manager 
(651) 200-4102 | gbettendorf@bgc-tc.org

As a volunteer for BGCTC’s Great Futures Fair, you
can provide support by: serving lunch, setting up and
taking-down, activation stations, break out session
support, and more!

Join us on Monday, February 17, 2025 at Jerry Gamble Boys & Girls Club
for Great Futures Fair!

QUESTIONS? CONTACT:

TO APPLY AND FOR MORE INFORMATION, VISIT:

VOLUNTEER
WITH US!


